
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Susan Drucker <sdrucker@comcast.net> 

Sent: Saturday, February 9, 2019 3:51 PM 
To: LaCroix, Linda 

Subject: Oppose LD 337 

We strongly oppose LD 337, the bill to open a Spring bear hunt. 

Opening up a hunting season while bears are just emerging from hibernation with their cubs is abhorrent and unethical. 

Wild animals should be valued and protected, not killed by hunters. The three months in the fall is already more than 

enough. You should be protecting the wild animals under your care. 

Thank you. 

Susan Drucker and Hank Ogilby 

Bowdoinham 
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